
Prince of Peace News and Notes for August 20, 2023 
 
Please fill out a registration card today and leave it on the table in the back of the 
sanctuary or put it in the offering plate. Thank you. 
 
Serving the Lord and One Another Today: Ushers: Russ & Sharie Brunk; Greeters: POP 
Family; Song leader: Holly Ford; Money Counters: Ona Childs & Chris Leis. 
 
Serving the Lord and One Another Next Sunday: Ushers: Randy & DeAnne Otto; 
Greeters: POP Family; Song leader: Brooklynn Scholze; Money Counters: Barb Hinds & 
Debbie Dunnum. 
 
Do you have an announcement that you want to share with the Congregation?  Send it to 
office@wspop.org by the end of the day on Tuesday and it will be printed in this week’s 
bulletin.  You can also publish key information in the newsletter by submitting it the same 
way. Newsletter information is due by the end of the day on the Wednesday before the last 
Sunday. 
 

Our Response to God’s Gifts 
 

Attendance last Sunday and Monday:  
Weekly Budget Need: $3703.36 
August 13 offering: $9242.14 

Special Gifts:  
LCMS District Missions for July: $815.93 

2023 Year Total/Missions: $5568.90  
 
 
 
We’re making quilts for Lutheran World Relief and our next Quilting Session is August 21 at 
9 a.m. We would like to have ten quilts finished by October.  
 
New Member Class: Classes meet Mondays at 5:30 p.m. 
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Genesis Project Congregational Survey: The four LCMS La Crosse County 
congregations have been asked to participate in a simple, anonymous, ten question survey 
that will be used to get a fuller picture of our congregations' willingness to take on the 
task of starting a Lutheran school. This survey is for everyone and not just for families 
with young children. The survey is found here: www.surveymonkey/r/JNT2BNN.  
 
“Live as a son or daughter of God, for He loves you as only a Father could. One thing 
you can know about God: He will never say about you, ‘These are not Our kind of 
people.’ Because of Christ and what He has done for you, the Father will never say that 
about you.” Rev. Dr. Oswald Hoffman, Guest Speaker on “The Lutheran Hour” – A Life 
Quote from Lutherans For Life* lutheransforlife.org 
 
Youth Catechism Class: For all sixth, seventh, and eighth graders, catechism classes 
will resume in September. Orientation is at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, September 6. 
Classes will begin on Wednesday, September 13. Please contact Pastor Adelsen for 
further information. 
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